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May 30, 1997

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington D. C. 20555

Gentlemen:

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-361 and 50-362
Amendment Application Nos. 167 and 153
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 2 and 3

This letter withdraws the exigency aspect of our April 15, 1997, submittal of
Amendment Applications 167 and 153 for San Onofre Units 2 and 3. Our original
request, as supplemented by our April 22, 1997 letter, was based on the
planned Unit 3 outage work window for work on the Reserve Auxiliary
Transformers. Due to unplanned additional work we were unable to use the
planned work window and were required to establish an alternate work window
later in the outage to work on the Reserve Auxiliary Transformers. Based on
this rescheduling of the work, Amendment Applications 167 and 153 are no
longer required on an exigent basis. Receipt of these amendments on

June 2, 1997 will support our current work plans.

If you have any questions on this letter, please call me.

Very Truly Yours,
V"

. Merschoff, Regional Administrator, NRC Region IV

Perkins, Jr., Director, Walnut Creek Field Office, NRC Region IV
. A. Sloan, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre Units 2 & 3

M. B. Fields, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Units 2 and 3
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Sun Onofre Nuclear Generating Station S el L) ‘

PO, Box 128
San Clemente, CA 926740128
714-368-7420



